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INTERNATIONAL LABOUR ORGANIZATION  

GOALI – Global Online Access to Legal Information  
Geneva, 6 March 2018  

 

Note for participants 

Launch event 

International Labour Organization 
Route de Morillons 4 
1211 Geneva 22 
Switzerland 
6 Mars 2018 
ILO Library (R2 South) 
GOALI website: www.ilo.org/goali 

Access to the ILO 

From Geneva Airport 

The 28 bus runs from Geneva Airport (Cointrin) to the ILO. The journey takes about 
15 minutes and buses leave approximately every 20 minutes. Take the bus with the 
destination “Jardin Botanique”, and get off at the “BIT” bus stop. The price of the ticket is 
currently 3 CHF. Taxis charge in the region from 35 to 45 CHF for the trip. 

From Geneva city centre 

The F and 8 buses link Geneva train station, Cornavin, directly to the ILO (BIT stop), 
though the No. 8 bus terminates one stop earlier on Saturdays and Sundays, leaving a five-
minute walk to reach the Organization. 

Bus passes 

All participants staying at hotels in Geneva can benefit from a free Geneva transport 
card. The personal, non-transferable card is issued on registration at the place of residence, 
and entitles its holder to use the entire public transport network without restriction (bus, train 
and boat). It is valid for the duration of the stay in Geneva, including the day of departure. 
The aim of this initiative by the Geneva authorities is to promote sustainable development 
by encouraging the use of collective transport. 

For those participants not staying at hotels in Geneva, bus cards may be purchased from 
newsagents, tobacconists and TPG kiosks in Geneva. 
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By car 

At the P.1 level of the ILO car park there are places for participants. 

Access to the ILO building 

Please note that due to increased security procedures and on-going renovations of the 
ILO building, access to the ILO is restricted. Participants should bring their own valid 
identification (passport or national identity card). 

All participants arriving on Tuesday, 6 March, by car should follow the signs to the 
visitors’ parking P.1 and from there, the signs indicating “Door 4”.  Participants arriving by 
taxi should request the taxi driver to drop them off at Door 4, while participants arriving by 
bus should follow the signs from the bus stop to the ILO and follow the signs to Door 4 
(R2 south level).  

At the Security desk, a staff member of the ILO Library will welcome participants from 
1:30 p.m. and provide them with an entry badge to the building. The entry badge contains a 
microchip that allows you to enter and exit the building during the meeting.  

Upon their departure, participants are kindly requested to drop their entry badges in a 
designated badge return box placed after the gates, so they can be reused. 


